
SITE MAP - PROPOSED SCULPTURE LOCATION 

This is the proposed sculpture location (as of May ‘21). The City reserves the right to select a 
different location within Livermore, depending upon the size and subject matter of the sculpture 
design approved for this project.  Where landscaping is currently shown in photos, the 
landscaping will be adjusted to accommodate the selected sculpture. 
 
Location: Directly West of 998 Bluebell Dr., Livermore CA 
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This site is one of the entry points into Livermore’s Springtown district, i.e., Livermore District 
2, and is clearly visible from all directions by both vehicular traffic and pedestrian traffic.  It is 
on Bluebell Dr., Livermore CA, on the north side of the street between Springtown Blvd and 
Sunflower Ct, approximately 50 yards west of the Livermore Public Library - Springtown 
Branch building.  The sculpture will be in the landscaped area pictured above.  
 
This location is easily viewed by vehicle traffic moving east and west on Bluebell Drive.  In 
addition, there is pedestrian traffic in this area, sitting benches and a nearby bus stop. 
 
The planted area runs between 62 and 85 ft wide depending on exact location with the 
sculpture location between the existing rocks ranging between 22 and 35 feet. Proposals must 
indicate how wide a base will be necessary for installation. Existing trees may not be relocated, 
only plants and shrubs. 
 
Proposed designs must not obstruct drivers’ vision or impede pedestrian traffic in any way.  
 
 
Thank you for your interest! We look forward to the prospect of working with you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


